
 

 

John F. Will                  November 18, 2024 

The JF Will Company Inc. 

2640 Industrial Parkway, Suite 100 

Santa Maria, CA 93455 

 

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED 

 

Project: Taxiway Charlie Storm Drain Repair & Main Hangar Drainage Improvements 

 

Dear Mr. Will: 

The contract for the above-mentioned project was awarded by the Santa Maria Public Airport Board on 

October 24, 2024, to The JF Will Company Inc. This letter serves as your official “Notice to Proceed” for 

the project. The time of performance for this fifty-five (55) working-day contract will begin Monday, 

December 2, 2024 (Day 1). According to the terms of the contract, all work must be finished by Thursday, 

February 20, 2025, at the latest.  

The Santa Maria Public Airport District is looking forward to a good, successful project. Please contact 

Tartaglia Engineering or the Airport District office with questions regarding the project, your contract, or 

this Notice to Proceed.  

 

 

  Sincerely, 

      

 TARTAGLIA ENGINEERING 

  

     

 Jason Hargreaves, P.E. 

Project Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC: Martin Pehl, General Manager, Santa Maria Public Airport District 


